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To: Robert Maxwell and Adam Schiff, NARDAC Representatives to the RSC

From: Amanda Sprochi, Chair, Committee on Cataloging: Description and Access (CC:DA)

Subject:  CC:DA Response to RSC Technical Working Group (TechnicalWG) Proposal TechnicalWG/2024/1


Background

CC:DA was asked by its NARDAC representatives to respond to the RSC's Technical Working Group on a proposal to revise some definitions in the RDA Toolkit having to do with inconsistencies in the hierarchy of the work group appellation elements when compared to their hierarchical inverses in Nomen. The proposal makes changes in the work group appellation elements for consistency and clarity. 
Response
This proposal did not generate many comments and as such CC:DA feels that the recommendations are sound and endorses the proposal.
